
Silent Auction Donations Needed 
Dear Cathedral of St. Raymond School Families, 

The 2019 Oktoberfest Committee has been diligently preparing for our 17th Annual Oktoberfest celebration which 
will be held on October 19th, 2019. This year’s event will include food, live music, your favorite beverages, and fun, 
fun, fun! A silent auction, raffle, and The Harvest Club wine & cookie pull will take place in the school commons. 
Oktoberfest is the largest fundraiser we conduct and proceeds directly benefit our children and school!  
 
Each year at Oktoberfest, we host a silent auction and raffle, courtesy of donations from local businesses, 
parishioners, families and friend of the Cathedral of St. Raymond School.  For the past 17 years, the Oktoberfest 
auction committee has solicited new items as well as repeat donations from our kind donors. Donations have 
ranged from vacation stays, medical and professional services, gift cards, sports memorabilia, and common 
household items.  
 
We are asking each of you, our school families, to consider donating a gift, service, or an item that could enhance 
the Oktoberfest silent auction raffle. Suggested donations include: 
 

• Unopened games/toys 
• Cathedral of St. Raymond School or Parish memorabilia 
• Gift cards in any amount 
• Picture frames 
• New items that are unopened or still have tags 
• Professional services (tax preparation, legal, cleaning, etc.) 
• Items in your attic or garage that may be of interest to others 
• Experiences (dinner for 6 on your boat, wine tasting and your home, weekend getaway at your vacation 

cottage, etc…) 
 

Also, if you know of a friend, relative, neighbor, employer or business that may have a worthy auction or raffle 
item, please email or call us at the address or telephone number below and a member of the auction committee 
will contact them to solicit a donation (you will remain anonymous to the donor).  

 
No donation is too small and every donation contributes to making the silent auction and raffle a success! 

 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at Oktoberfest 2019 on October 19th.  
 
Theresa Watkins   Chris Watkins 
Twatkins_@live.com  tcw52800@yahoo.com 
(815) 274-6215   (815) 530-0275 


